

Community Office, 3a Market Place, LE67 5DT 01530 459527

WHITWICK PARISH COUNCIL

www.whitwickpc.org.uk

Email: clerk@whitwickpc.org



Community Office is OPEN BY PRIOR APPOINTMENT ONLY – but please ring us first

LOCKDOWN CHANGES

PLANS TO HOLD EVENTS ARE CANCELLED UNTIL WE CAN RETURN TO MORE NORMAL TIMES



SORRY SUSPENDED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

THANK YOU

.... just isn't enough sometimes

Parish Council News – March 2021

VOLUNTEER LITTER PICKERS

Last month a local resident, Mick Botham, spent 3 you'd like us to thank long days litter picking the ditch outside the allotments at Thornborough Road – **thank you** so much for makina a difference and helpina water to flow away. Every week (if not every day) Phil **Bradley** is seen out and about in Whitwick picking up litter from our streets & verges. This has happened for years so thank you for making the village look cleaner for us all to enjoy. We don't know the names of everyone who litter picks so a

BIG THANK YOU GOES TO YOU ALL.

The District Council website has this information for anyone who wants to find out more: get in touch by email customer.services@nwleicestershire.gov.uk or phoning 01530 454545 quoting 'Green Footprints Litter Picker'. For Whitwick volunteer litter pickers (registered with NWLDC) you can soon arrange to collect your litter bags/tags from the Community Office if that helps you. Call/email us (see above)

Why not get in touch if someone vou know for helping Whitwick?

To all the amazing Crisis helpers over the past year - how wonderfully you helped

WHITWICK COMMUNITY CRISIS TEAM - STILL **AVAILABLE FOR EMERGENCY HELP ON** 07407 766518

You can still phone/email the Parish Manager on important parish matters. Community Office may only be visited by prior appointment. The next virtual council meetings are at 7 pm on

Thursdays 18 March and 15 April – see website for Zoom info